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   Dear Pastor and Brethren,    December 11, 2024 

 
We are so thankful to the 
Lord who called us into His 
ministry. My wife, my kids 
and I are grateful to you all 
for your warm welcome to 
me when I was in your 
church. For your prayers, 
love, fellowship, and love-
offerings, we say a big 
THANK YOU! I made a safe 
trip back to Togo on 
November 21st, 2024. It was 
a great joy to be back home 
with my family that I had  

missed for almost three months. I am grateful the 
Lord took care of them while I was away from 
them. 

 
 

 

Name & Date of birth  

 

 

Contact  

 

08 BP: 80867 Lomé 08 Togo, West Africa  
Raphael: 12/31/1978 
Mawugno: 02/22/1980 
Crescens: 05/09/2008 
Reuel: 10/04/2011 
Aziel : 04/07/2017 
Anniversary: 03/11/2006 
 

 
Raphael: +228 90 29 24 87   
gueguekouwafin@yahoo.fr 
  
Mawugno: +228 90 16 20 54  
 Crescensmomi@gmail.com  
 

 

 

SERVING WITH 

 

Harvest Baptist Missions 

4116 Columbia Road 

N. Olmsted, OH. 44070 

Harvestbaptistmissions.org 

 

 

 

 

• Church Planting  

 

 

 

• Christian School  

 

 

 

• Camp Ministry   

 

 

 

• Bible Institute  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“And Jesus answered and 

said, Verily I say unto you, 

There is no man that hath left 

house, or brethren, or 

sisters, or father, or mother, 

or wife, or children, or lands, 

for my sake, and the gospel's, 

But he shall receive an 

hundredfold now in this time, 

houses, and brethren, and 

sisters, and mothers, and 

children, and lands, with 

persecutions; and in the 

world to come eternal life.”  

Mark 10: 29, 30 

In the States, the Lord made it possible for me to have twelve (12) meetings, 
including three Missions Conferences. I praise God that three churches 
promised to take me on support. We pray and expect that more churches 
will take us on for support as well. 
  
Back to Togo, I recently visited three areas for the church planting purpose. 
We are praying for the Lord’s direction to single out one area where we will 
start the church planting work in the course of 2025. Please, be in prayer 
with us. 
 

May the Lord bless you abundantly! Merry Christmas and Happy 2025! 
 

The Guegue Family     
 


